
RE-ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDDERS 

 

Sealed bids will be received by the City of Greenville, in the Public Works Department Conference 

Room, 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, NC 27834 until Wednesday, July 22, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. local 

time, and immediately thereafter publicly opened and read, for furnishing and constructing the following: 

 

2015 STREET RESURFACING PROGRAM 

GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 

 

The Street Resurfacing work will consist of full and edge milling of approximately 41,810 square yards of 

existing asphalt pavement, placing approximately 7,520 tons of Asphalt Concrete Surface Course, Type S 

9.5B, 4,820 tons of Asphalt Concrete Base repairs/patching, ADA improvements, and making necessary 

adjustments to valves and manholes.  The Project also includes the placement of thermoplastic pavement 

markings on several streets as well as signal loop modifications/replacement with associated equipment.  

The Contractor will install improvements on City of Greenville and NCDOT Rights of Way and will be 

subject to their associated standards and specifications.  A portion of the work must be performed at 

night. 

 

Beginning Friday, June 12
th
, digital copies of bid documents will be available for downloading at no cost 

from the City of Greenville’s website by visiting http://www.greenvillenc.gov/government/financial-

services/current-bid-opportunities Should there be any questions, please contact Amanda Braddy, 

Administrative Assistant, at (252) 329-4467 or ajbraddy@greenvillenc.gov 

 

 

 


